Norton Co Board of Commissioners

July 30, 2024

Convene

Commissioner Garrett Beydler called the meeting of the Norton Co Board of Commissioners to
order at 9:00 AM on July 30, 2024 at the Commission Room. Attendance: Richard Thompson,
Present; Garrett Beydler, Present; Marvin Matchett, Present.

Mediation Hearing

The county commission along with Sheriff Troy Thomson, County Clerk Robert D. Wyatt and
County Attorney Melissa Schoen were present for the meeting.

County Commissioner Matchett called for an executive session at 10:20 am for a periocd of one
hour for the purpose of attorney client and to include Sheriff Thomson, Clerk Robert D. Wyatt,
County Attorney Melissa Schoen and mediator Shawn Leisinger. The motion was given a second
by Commissioner Thomspon. Motion passed.

The commission returned to regular session at 11:20 am, no action.

The commission recessed for lunch at 11:30 am and will return at 12:30 pm.

Commissioner Matchett called for an executive session at 12:35 pm for a period of one hour for
attorney client and to include Sheriff Thomson, County Clerk Robert D. Wyatt and County Attorney
Melissa Schoen and mediator Shawn Leisinger. The motion was given a second by
Commissioner Thompson. Motion passed. The commission returned to regular session at 1:35
pm with no action.

A motion was made by Commissioner Thompson to go into executive session at 2:15 pm for the
purpose of attorney client for 15 minutes and to include Sheriff Thomson, County Clerk Robert D.
Wyatt, County Attorney Melissa Schoen and mediator Shawn Leisinger. Motion was given a
second by Commissioner Matchett. Motion passed. Commission returned to regular at 2:30 pm
with no action.

A motion was made by Commissioner Matchett to go into executive session at 2:55 pm for a
period of one hour for the purpose of attorney client and to include County Clerk Robert D. Wyatt,
Sheriff Thomson, County Attorney Melissa Schoen and mediator Shawn Leisinger. The motion
was given a second from Commissioner Thompson, motion passed. The commission returned

to regular session at 3:55 pm.

Adjournment

There being no further business before the Board the meeting was adjourned until 7/31/2024. The
commission minutes are not considered to be official until signed and approved by the
commission and will remain a working document until approved,
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